

Monday 25th September 2023

Dear Parents,

Yours sincerely

As part of our History curriculum, Year 2 will be visiting Kenley Airfield on Monday 9th October. We will have a tour of the airfield by volunteers from the Kenley Revival Project and have a chance to develop an understanding of the importance of Kenley Airfield as part of our local history.

We plan to leave school in the morning after registration so please ensure your children arrive at school promptly that morning and we will return in time for lunch. The children will have lunch in school as normal that day.

The children will need to wear normal school uniform on this day but please ensure they wear suitable footwear and a waterproof coat as we will be walking across the common to the airfield.

We would really appreciate support from parent helpers to accompany us on this local trip. If you are able to do so, please let us know on the slip below. If we receive more helpers than needed, we will select randomly and be in contact with you if you are chosen.

Please complete the attached slip and return to school by Monday 2<sup>nd</sup> October.

Mrs Smith & Mrs Smy Class 2 Teachers
Year 2 Local Trip to Kenley Airfield on Monday 9 <sup>th</sup> October
Child's name
I give permission for my child to visit Kenley Airfield on Monday 9th October.
Signed Date
I am able to accompany the class on this trip
If applicable, name of parent helper

Executive Principal (interim): Mrs Katie Turner Head of School (interim): Mrs Jacki Keogh







